
Hong Wang 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
9/9/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 09330-2025] 

From: noreply@psc.state.fl.us 
Sent: Tuesday, September 09, 2025 04:30 PM 
To: sofla032690@gmail.com 
CC: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Docket Number - 20250023-WS 

Good Afternoon, Lynn Harris, 

We will be placing your comments below in docket correspondence in Docket No. 20250023-WS, and forwarding 
them to the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Hong Wang 
Office of Commission Clerk 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public record law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your comments may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: sofla032690@gmail.com 
Sent: Friday, September 05, 2025 08:52 PM 
To: Florida Public Service Commission 
Subject: Docket Number - 20250023-WS 

Description: 
Customer Comment Id: 4 

Are you a customer of NC Real Estate Projects, LLC d/b/a Grenelefe Utility: Y 
Name: Lynn Harris 
Phone: 3053027920 
Email: sofla032690@gmail.com 



Address: 25 ROBYN LN, HAINES CITY, Polk, FL 33844 
Submit Date: Friday, September 05, 2025 08:52 PM 

Comment: Please do not approve this outrageous water rate hike. It will decrease our property values and deplete our 
pockets to pay $300+ per month so a developer can fund his building plans in an area that is already overdeveloped. 
Who is going to buy in Grenelefe if they have to pay $300+ for water? Greedy and egregious, if not illegal! ! We are a 
community of quite retirees living on a fixed income. Why isn't the developer responsible if he is the one that is going 
to make money from us and his new development??! ! 


